
The Sports Premium and PE at Perryfields Infant School 2014 

Key Stage 1 Gymnastic Competition 

A group of year 2 children represented Perryfields Infants at the Key steps gymnastics 

Competition on 12th March 2014. They thoroughly enjoyed the experience and worked 

hard to achieve amazing results. 

The girls, Eva, Lillianna, Mae, Freja, Ella and Aiobhin had to perform a routine with 

particular skills for a duration of 1min and 30secs against 16 other teams. The girls had 

been practising their routine after school and performed it in front of 3 judges with 

outstanding results of 1st place! Perryfields Infants are very proud of you all well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsored Fitness Event 

On March 21st 2014 Perryfields Infants School welcomed Nathan Fox, a GB Triple Jumper 

into our school. The morning consisted of a whole school fitness event where all children 

and staff had to take part in a variety of fitness exercises. Nathan Fox ran an assembly to 

show off his skills and answer our questions! We raised a total of £909.40. We have 

already spent some money on new mats for Gymnastics. It was a fabulous morning 

enjoyed by all. 

 

 

 

 



 

3 Tee's Cricket Competition 

Year 2 enjoyed learning about 3 tee's cricket with Charlotte Mower for a duration of 4 

weeks in preparation for the competition. On 30th April 2014 8 children who were very 

keen cricketers took part in a competition at New Hall School against 9 other teams. It was 

a beautiful sunny day and Mrs Bowen and Mrs Spencer were there to cheer on the team. 

Steven, Jacob, Joshua, Kaylen, Tilly, Amelia, Lucas and Thomas. The team did amazing well 

and had a brilliant afternoon. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

Bootcamp - Year 1 

Year 1 children were fortunate to have been given the opportunity to take part in 

Bootcamp session's run by DNA Bootcamp (www.bootcampit.com). The children worked 

hard for 5 weeks taking part in team building activities and fitness goals. The year 1 

children, teachers and LSA's thoroughly enjoyed the sessions and gained a valuable insight 

into different fitness activities and new challenges. Well done Year 1 you worked so hard!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


